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Edlow International Company
1100 17th Street, N.W.
Suite 404
Washington, D.C. 20036

Attn: Diane Harmon
,

Gentlemen: .

This is to inform you, in accordance with the requirements of the Nuclear Non-
Proliferation Act, that the NRC has not completed licensing action on your export
license application XUO8427 for source material to France for enrichment at
COGEMA's Pierrelatte (EURODIF) faci.ity.

Executive Branch views on this application were received on November 27, 1979 and
forwarded to the Commission for review on December 27, 1979.

Final NRC licensing action has been delayed pending additic->l infc mation from
the Executive Branch concerning requirements of the NNPA wi;a respect to this type
of export.

Please be sure that the staff will act expeditiously on your license application
tipon receipt of this information. -

Sincerely,

es R. Shea, Director
Office of International Programs

cc: L. V. Nosenzo, DOS
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